
Greetings from the KDI School of Public Policy and Management! 

 

We are pleased to announce that the 2025 Spring admissions for our master’s and Ph.D. programs will 

be open from August 12 to 30, 2024 (KST). We would greatly appreciate your support in promoting 

these opportunities to potential students within your network. 

 

Master's Program: 

 - Master of Public Policy(MPP) 

 - Master of Development Policy(MDP) 

 - Master of Public Management(MPM) 

 - Master of Data Science in Public Policy and Management(MDS) 

 - Master of Intellectual Property and Development Policy(MIPD) 

 

Ph.D. Program: 

 - Ph.D. in Public Policy(PP) 

 - Ph.D. in Development Policy(DP) 

 

For detailed information on application, please refer to the Application Guidelines provided in the link 

below. You can access the application portal through the following link:  

https://kdischool.ac.kr/menu.es?mid=a40202000000 

 

KDI School is committed to supporting our students through extensive scholarship benefits, which 

include a full tuition waiver, a monthly stipend, guaranteed dormitory accommodation, and more. For 

further information on scholarships, please refer to the following link:  

https://kdischool.ac.kr/menu.es?mid=a10206000000 

 

We would be grateful if you could share this information with your students, colleagues, and relevant 

group members who might be interested in pursuing advanced degrees in public policy and 

management. 

 

Should you have any questions or further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in advance. 

 

Admissions Office 

KDI School of Public Policy and Management 

263 Namsejong-ro, Sejong, 30149, Republic of Korea 

E-mail: internationaladmissions@kdis.ac.kr 

Website: https://www.kdischool.ac.kr/admissions/ 
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